
 
Menu Changes 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have been notified that there will be a change to the printed menu for the first week back after the holiday due to 
deliveries:- 
Monday’s meal will be Tuesday’s menu 
Tuesday’s meal will be Wednesday’s menu 
Wednesday’s meal will be Thursday’s menu 
Thursday’s meal will be Monday’s menu 
Friday will remain the same. 
Please note jacket potato will be served instead of wedges on Monday of menu 1and Friday of menu 3.  Also mashed 
potato will be served on Tuesday menu 3 instead of Herby potatoes.  The potato changes will be every week. 
We apologise for the inconvenience. 
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